12-11-18 to 16-11-2018

Attendance from Monday 12" to Friday
16" for Key Stage 1 and 2 is 99%
School Attendance from 4™ Sept to
16™ Nov for Key Stage 1 and 2 is 96%
Please ensure your child attends
school unless they are too unwell to do
So.

CATHOLIC LIFE

November is the month of remembrance when we remember departed
loved ones as well as pay tribute to those who suffered or died in
conflict. On Monday we held a powerful remembrance service in which
all children were given the opportunity to reflect on the sacrifice of those
who have lost their lives on active service. (see photos below)

This half term we are focusing on being Faith filled and hopeful. At St
Paul’'s we will help our pupils grow by passing on the living and the faith-
filled traditions of Jesus Christ; by having persevering faith in the pupils,
and by encouraging them, in turn, to have faith and hope in others.

On Monday 5th, the liturgy leaders went to Our Lady of Perpetual
Succour in Rednal to be commissioned. On arrival Mr Ingram told them
all about his family and therefore our family as a community together. In
groups they prayed at different prayer stations and considered different
ways to pray. To end, the children took part in a prayer service based on
St John Henry Newman. It was a lovely afternoon and a good
opportunity to make friends with children from other schools (see photos
below)

A word from Pope Francis “Children are a wonderful gift from God”

incredible with getting the school up and running as soon as possible. I'm really pleased
to say that the pipe has now been repaired and we are back up and running as normal.
A huge thank you to the parent who supplied the staffroom with goodies last Friday — all
staff really appreciated it.

It was lovely to welcome all of our children back (all be it a week later than planned) to
school on Monday and see them looking so smart. We hope that you all had a lovely,
restful and enjoyable week.

Wedding bells

Congratulations to our Year 3 teacher Miss Holtom who got married last Saturday. She
will now be known to all children and staff as Mrs Minchin I'm sure you will all join me in
wishing both her and her husband Tom and long and happy marriage. Didn't Mrs
Minchin make a beautiful bride? (see photo below)

Parent Volunteers

We have a very small number of dedicated parents and grandparents who help out in a
number of different ways in school. Their help and support is invaluable. If you have any
spare time, either on a regular basis or maybe just occasionally, we’d really like to hear
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Faith- filled Hopeful.



http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

until the pirates moved in with their ship

and messed it up.

while she waited for Jim Lad to return.
as it was so cold and rainy that not many people
wanted to visit.
before he left for good.
in case they caught lice.




